
You will be compensated £50 for participating. 
If applicable, travel costs and lunch will also be 

provided. 

This study has been approved by King’s College London 
Health Faculties Research Ethics Subcommittee

To learn more please email: ellie.baker@kcl.ac.uk or 
emily.1.mitchell@kcl.ac.uk  or use the QR code

Are you:

• 18-65 years old?
• Have experience of hearing voices, spirits, psychic hearing or other 

clairaudient experiences (sounds beyond the reach of ordinary 
experience)?

• Have never been given a diagnosis of psychosis (including schizophrenia) or 
dissociative disorder 

You may be eligible to participate in the Hearing voices: A comparison of 
experiences in the general population and dissociative disorder research 
project

Participation involves one meeting with a trainee psychologist for a 
psychological interview and to complete an online questionnaire. 

Help us learn about experiences of voice 
hearing in the general population
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